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Exchange notice 

IT 32/10 

IT – Revised system migration plan for Nordic and Baltic 
consolidated market data 

 

Based on customer feedback NASDAQ OMX has decided to revise its system migration plan 

for Nordic and Baltic consolidated market data. The immediate effect of the decision is that 

the existing Genium Consolidated Feed and the TIP protocol will remain the main 

consolidated data feed for all NASDAQ OMX Nordic and Baltic markets. 

 

With the recent launch of INET, ultra-low latency market data for Nordic and Baltic cash 

equity, ETF, warrant and certificate trading is now available through ITCH. We have also 

implemented a number of capacity enhancements to the Genium Consolidated Feed, 

securing stability during current and future peak loads. Paired with customer feedback on 

the launch plan, NASDAQ OMX made the decision to put the planned migration to Genium 

INET Market Info and the enhanced ITCH protocol on hold. 

 

We will now focus on developing an updated technical roadmap for Nordic and Baltic market 

data together with customers and other stakeholders. The updated roadmap is expected to 

be presented later in 2010. 

 

For further information concerning this exchange notice please contact 

DataProducts@nasdaqomx.com 

 

Best regards 

NASDAQ OMX Nordic 

 


